
February 17, 2024 

 

Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee,  

 

I am writing in support of the Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility. I attended my first Ems game 
back in 1962 at the Civic Stadium.  57 years later in 2019, I had the pleasure of attending a game at 
PK Park on Father’s Day with all three of my sons and both of my grandsons. With your support I will 
be able to continue to be able to cheer on the Ems with my grandsons at a new Lane County Multi-
Use Public Facility.   

  

I appreciate your consideration.  
 
Rick Ewoniuk 

 

 


